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Fanbelt Flyer
Next meeting is June 5th at Thorobred Chevrolet.
Upcoming events:

The annual Cactus Corvair Anniversary Show at Thorobred Chevrolet. Date to be
decided. Please join us at the next meeting.

Elections of officers and board. Nominations will be completed at the Sept.
meeting. Please bring your recommendations and ideas.

We will be looking for possible activities to do this summer during the break.
Please bring your ideas and suggestions to our meeting in June.



Your Officer's for 2012 are:

President - John Seaman- phone number 480-242-1211- email Rampside63
@hotmail.com

Vice President - Miner Fleming

Treasurer - Diane Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Secretary - Bob Rencenberger - 480-775-8116
Board Members:

John Priddy

Bruce Levitch

Larry Starr

Webmaster - Dave Wenzlick

Fanbelt Flyer Editor - Mary Seaman

Librarian - Minor Fleming

Hobbiest Counsel Representative- Andy Lange - As‘sistance Art Vermier

Web address is cactuscorvairclub.com Deadline for articles, ads, etc... is the 15th of
each month. Submit items and Exchange Newsletters to:

Mary Seaman

Fanbelt Flyer Editor
Cactus Corvair Club Inc.
P O Box 67266

Phoenix, AZ 85082-7266

Meeting place graciously supplied by Thorobred Chevrolet, 2121 Arizona Ave. in
Chandler. Meeting start time for Membership is 7:00 p.m.



PREZ SEZ,

Well the hot weather is coming and most of,us park our cars for the summer, but if you
don't thats great keep them rolling on down the road. Every Wensday there is a group
of car guys and girls that meet at the Mirage Sports grill at 8:00 a.m. at 725 West
Apache Trail in Apache Junction. I have been going there almost every wensday for
breakfast and talk old cars. The club is called the Senior Rodders. Now they are meeting
on Friday evenings at Fatmans Pizza, 1985 West Apache Trail, the cross roads are
Delaware Dr. and Apache Trail in Apache Junction. Last Friday there was 31 cars out
there. They said they were going to try to make this an every week event. So if you
have nothing to do and want great Chicago style Pizza or even a good breakfast you
have someplace to go and bring your Corvair. Senior Rodders is a group of older guys
that have fun with there old classics and there are many nice hot rods in the bunch. I
have found them to be a great bunch of guys loving what we love, Our cars. So here is
your invite to come out with your car and enjoy yourself. Last friday Mary, Minor and
myself came out with our cars and showed them and went inside and ate and talked for
a few hours. We had a great time, so come join us.

On a different note our tech session didn't go as well as I would have expected. Only a
handfull of people showed up. We put these things together for you all to enjoy. It
would have been nice if you could have joined us. I want to Thank Diane and Bob for
opening up your home to the ones that showed up and to thank Diane for keeping my
granddaughter interested and not bored. She just has to always go with Grandpa when
I go someplace, even if I think it maybe boring for her. I also want to thank everyone
that did show up. We did have lots of great food and lots to drink. There was not
enough people there to have a meeting so we did not have one. There is not much of a
secretary's report in this newsletter.

Our next meeting is at Thorobreed Chevrolet, see time and date in this newsletter. It
will be our last meeting for the summer until September 2013 when we will be talking
about Elections and the Big October Annivsary Show. So please show up and give us
your two cents worth. Come join us at the shows and lets keep those Corvairs out and
running about. Thank each and everyone of you for being one of the oldest and best
Corvair Car Clubs in the good old U.S.A. because without you we wouldn't be Cactus
Corvair Club.

Thanks to all. John Seaman.



Cactus Corvair Club
Treasurer's Report
May 2013

Beginning balance as of 05-01-13 $1140.07

INCOME
There was no new income.

EXPENSES
Sandwiches for the Tech session $60.88

Ending balance as of 05-31-13 $1079.19

June Birthday's- None

June Anniversary's- Jim and Loretta Johnson, Mr and Mrs Bill Rhode, Mr and Mrs
Jim Powers

July Birthday's- Steve Smith, Tom Martin, Jay Lindabury
July Anniversary's- Bob and Jean St John

August Birthday's- Ray Woody, Tom Connolly, Nancy Nickerson, Jim Powers,
Margaret Levitch, Penny Starr

August Anniversary's- None

New Membership- None

Remember if you have not sent us your birthday and/or anniversary info, or your
information is missing or incorrect, please forward the information to Rampside63
@hotmail.com to be added to the list.



Secretary's Report

Cactus Corvair Club
Secretary's Report
May 2013

There is no secretary's report for May due to lack of members showing up
at the Tech session, so no reportable meeting was held.

We (Bob and Diane) would like to thank John Seaman and Gary Sudbeck for trying to
present a tech session. We would also like to thank Dave Wenzlick for calling to RSVP
that he and Kathy could not make the tech session.

And a special thanks to Chuck Roderique, one of our newest members, who not only
called to RSVP he was coming to the tech session, but brought delicious cookies he
baked himself. To top that off, he called later to thank us for hosting the tech session.

Respectively submitted by the Rencenbergers

For Sale:

Set of 140 heads for sale. They have been re-done by S & S Machine Shop owner. Don't
need them anymore, he sold his car and wants $350.00 for them. Call John at 480-242-
1211.

Good running 95 horse power engine for sale, $1000.00 or best offer. Has 57,000 plus
miles. Call John at 480-242-1211

Brand new late model tinted windshield, asking $225.00. Call John at 480-242-1211.

Clark's Corvair Parts®

Clark’s has bean your supplier for quallty repros for the past 37 years.
This yéar, wae expect to reproduce even more parts for your Gorvair.
See the Supplement for the following:

VARIOUS NEW FC ITEMS
1964 TRIM TURBO PARTS
STAINLESS GAS TANK SENDERS
LATE MODEL STEERING COLUMN PARTS

650 Page 2007-2012 Catalog

USA - $6 CANADA - $9.95 Most Other Countries - $12.95

Clark’s Corvair Parts®
400 Mohawk Trail, Shelbume Falls, MA 01370

413-625-9776  FAX: 413-625-8498
www.corvair.com _email clarks@oorvair.com




Just for Laugh's

DEAD AGAIN

A funeral service is held for a woman who just passed away. As the pallbearers
carry the casket out, they accidentally bump into a wall.

They hear a faint moan. They open the casket and find that the woman is
actually alive.

She lives for 10 more years and then dies. They have another funeral for her. At
the end of the service, the pallbearers carry out the casket.

As they are walking, the husband cries out, "Watch out for the wall!"

The 45 Difference

Q: What's the difference between a girlfriend and a wife?
A: 45 Ibs.
Q: What's the difference between a boyfriend and a husband?

A: 45 minutes.
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